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Payne, Nancy

From: Diehl, Edward

Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 5:56 PM

To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: Stop signs on Erie between Melvin and Three Mile
Nancy:

I have heard many complaints from residents over the past few months about speeding on Erie. I was at a small
gathering on Erie for the Night Out last night, and while most vehicles appeared to be complying with the speed limit,
some were definitely over and a few were "extremes".

I have spoken to RPD and they said that their speed monitoring equipment consistently demonstrates lower averages
than recognized by the State as being too high. There are no stop signs between Melvin and Three Mile and I would like
to know if we can evaluate the possibility of putting in a stop sign (or two) somewhere in that stretch.

Thanks -
Eddie Diehl

Edward E. Diehl, Ph.D.

15th District Alderman, City of Racine
Member, Board of Health

Member, Finance and Personnel Committee
608-345-1927 cellular



